
 

 

Embassy of the Republic of Kenya, Washington D.C. 

 

 

NOTICE 

SIGNING OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE INDEPENDENT 

BOUNDARIES AND ELECTORAL COMMISSION (IEBC) AND THE INTERNATIONAL 

FOUNDATION FOR ELECTORAL SYSTEMS (IFES)  

 

Dear Kenyans, 

On behalf of the Independent Boundaries and Electoral Commission (IEBC) of Kenya, the 

Embassy wishes to inform you that the IEBC and the International Foundation for Electoral 

Systems (IFES) will sign a Memorandum of Understanding (M.O.U.) to formalize the 

professional relationship between the two institutions on Sunday, 2nd November, 2014 at the 

Washington Marriott Georgetown Hotel. 

IEBC will be represented at the signing event by the Chairman, Mr. Ahmed Isaack Hassan, as 

well as Commissioner Thomas Letangule, Commissioner Mohamed Alawi and the 

Director of Voter Registration and Electoral, Ms. Immaculate Kassait. 

The IEBC team will thereafter participate as observers in the 2014 U.S. Election Program 

scheduled take place from 2–5 November 2014.  

The team plans to meet with Kenyans in Washington, D.C. and nearby cities from 6–8 

November 2014. The Embassy will share information on these events in due course. 

. 

 

Kenya Embassy 

30th October, 2014 

 


